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                                  Date: 13 June 2023 
 

Ref: X103 

Dear Resident, 
 
X103 Marylebone Refurbishment  
 
We held a Residents Meeting on December 15 2022 to introduce the planned major works 
for your block. The meeting provided an opportunity for residents to learn more about the 
scope of the planned works and for us to address any questions you had. 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the Question and Answer sheet from the meeting. 
 
You can also track the live progress of the project on our website: 
https://www.westminster.gov.uk/marylebone-refurbishment-works-project-x103/outline 
 
I sincerely apologise for the delay in sending the Q&A sheet. This was caused by the time 
it took to gather the necessary information and for the surveyor to re-evaluate the project. 
 
Further meetings will be organised for residents as our plans continue to develop. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Shah Alam 
Resident Advocate  
E-mail: residentadvocates@westminster.gov.uk 
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